& i Hreer

MAR 19 197y

Mr. Francis J. Imancie
Commissioner
Department of Public Affairs

City of Qwegen P, 4\c. o
Portland, Oregon

Dear Mr, Ivancie:

I have reviewed your statement on Q ng
appreciate your thoughtfulness in sharing it
with me. There is much in what you say with
which I agree and I believe the OSPIRG steering
<communibey benefited from the statement. Thank
you for sending your statement to me.

Sincerely yours,

Robert D. Clark
President
RDC: jr
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